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Barbara Stevens & Georgina House on becoming  

Guardian Angels 

 

Rebecca Griffiths and Kacey Davies  

Care Certificate 

 

Sam Angell & Helen Winston  

Level 2 Princlples of End of Life Care 

 

Rebecca Tinson  

Level 2 Team Leading 

 

Georgina House 

Level 2 Care Planning 

Ouzo 

Emmental Cheese 

Mojito  

Stella  

Pisang  

Guinness 

Manchego  

Switzerland 

Cuba 

Malaysia 

Spain 

Greece 

Dijon  

Belgium 

Ouzo:Greece—EmmenalcheeseSwitzerland—Mojiti:Cuba—Stella:Belgium—Pisang:Malaysia—Guinness:Ireland— Machego—Spain—Mustard:Dijon 

Match the Country to the Food/Drink 

Our first Forever Loving baby is sue in March 

Congratulations Becki Tinson 

Welcome to the Autumn edition of our Newsletter 

We have now moved! We are in and settled in our new office. 

So nice to have some space. 

We have currently took the decision to close our office to    

visitors until further notice. 

 

Megan Sparrow, Karen Harris & Eliza Gapinska to our 

team of Care Angels. 

We wish you all a long and happy career at Forever 

Loving Care. 

We would like to thank all our Angels for their 

continued support and commitment during 

these uncertain times.  

We cannot express how proud we are of each and every one of 

them, 

Sam, Deb & Em 

xxx 

 

,  

Don’t forget the clocks go back one hour on  

25th October at 02.00hrs 



Covid 19 

Please help us to keep us all safe by: 

• Providing adequate handwashing facilities -  anti-bacterial liquid hand soap and hand towels to enable staff 

to wash they hands, before, during and after carrying out tasks 

• Providing a lidded bin with bags for safe disposal of contaminated waste 

• Providing incontinence disposal bags to ensure safe disposal of contaminated products 

• Ensuring property is kept clean and tidy 

• Limiting visitors to your property where possible 

• Requesting visitors wear a mask 

• Informing office/on-call immediately if symptoms occur  

• Use bleach to. Disinfectant to clean surfaces 

• Notifying us of any person,  in or visiting your property has returned recently from abroad 

•  

We would like to reassure you we have high levels of PPE stock and will continue to keep it replensihed 

 


